
Dear Parents, Students and Community Members, 

  

Welcome to another exciting school year!  As we embark on this educational 
journey, I wanted to take this opportunity to welcome you to Annabel C. 
Perry PreK-8. I am truly looking forward to another successful year as your 
Assistant Principal and I wanted to take this opportunity to encourage you to 
join us as we continue to develop the minds of our amazing students. 

It is a privilege to be a part of such a wonderful community of individuals who 
are committed to the success of all students. As one of your Assistant 
Principals, I will continue to strive each day to develop positive relationships 
that foster academic growth. I firmly believe in the power of education and 
the impact that education has on an individuals' life. By continuing our 
"Culture of Caring" here at Annabel C. Perry PreK-8, we are unlocking the 
potential in all our students and preparing them for the 21st Century. We 
truly believe that with the right mindset, all things are possible! 

I am looking forward to the many exciting opportunities that await all of our 
students throughout the year and encourage you to join us. Please follow us 
on Twitter at @Annabel_C_Perry and feel free to stop in to see some of our 
exciting initiatives in person. I am available for questions at anytime at 
Genevieve Leydig, or by calling 754-323-7050. 

Thank you so much and Go Penguins!! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Genevieve Leydig, 

Annabel C. Perry 

Pre-K-4 Assistant Principal 

 

mailto:genevieve.leydig@browardschools.com

